
Welcome to the February edition of the monthly parent newsletter. We hope this newsletter            

provides you with useful information for your family and highlights of the Pathway to Dreams

Program. 
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 February Family
 Learning Session

TOPICS: How can I help my child 
set goals and work toward

reaching 
their dreams and how can my child

set goals and receive peer
support? 

February 27th @
12:00-12:30 PM & 5:30-6:00 PM  

Zoom Meeting
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SELF-ADVOCACY 

All students in the Pathway to
Dreams class have learned what
self-advocacy means and why it

is a crucial skill. 
Students learned to:

*Speak up for themselves
*Express their needs

*Ask for help when needed 
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